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November 2, 2022 
 
 
Greetings Students’ Union of Vancouver Community College Members: 
 
Your SUVCC Bargaining Committee has been busy analyzing your collective agreement, reviewing 
input received from the members, and developing bargaining proposals. 
 
Our current contract expired on June 30, 2022, and remains in effect until a new contract is 
negotiated and ratified. We are excited to be finalizing a set of proposals, and have scheduled a 
ratification vote meeting for you, the members. The package of proposals that will be presented 
are for the members to approve before we begin bargaining with the employer. 
 
Please take this opportunity to participate in the bargaining process. This is an important meeting 
and your vote matters!  
 
Date:   Wednesday, November 16, 2022 
Time:   4:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m.  
Location:  Vancouver Community College (Broadway Campus) 
Details:   Bargaining Committee Presentation and Ratification Vote 
 
We will be sending updates out by email, so please provide the union office with your current 
personal email address to: email@cupe15.org. 
 
In solidarity, 
 
Your SUVCC Bargaining Committee: 
Brynn Joyce 
Stefan Nielsen 
Gail Johnson, Staff Representative 
 
sp/BCUWU  
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